
 

 

PCSO Community HUB @ Llangewydd Junior 

School and Bryntirion Infants 

 

Families are invited to come and meet your local PCSO Natasha 

from the neighbourhood policing team and have a cuppa and 

chat.  She can offer support to you and answer queries you may 

have about the community. 

 

Support on offer can range from digital support with children and 

young people, anti-social behaviour in the community, vulnerable 

people and any issues that are affecting you. 

 

Help shape your community and the police know what can be 

improved.    

 

Friday 7th March Llangewydd Juniors Llangewydd 

Entry Portacabin 2-3pm (drop in) 

 

Tuesday 25th March Bryntirion Infants in the Cwtch 

9-10am (drop in) 

 

Thanks and hope to see you soon!  

 


